HO HO HO

Santa is coming to ‘Washington Township!

The Washington Township Volunteer Fire Company
has volunteered to ride Santa though the Township on
Saturday, December the 14*

Santa is expected to leave the Firehall
At approximately 3:00 PM

Starting in the Paulton Area,

then heading south to Wellington Estates,
and ending in Washington Acres

This event is subject to weather permitting conditions




